
                                     Dear Sponsor,

                        Now more than ever, we need your support. City SC Carlsbad,
                 run by a dedicated group of parent volunteers, is whole-heartedly
          committed to ensuring that every child in our shared community has an
    opportunity to play soccer. 

We can't, however, do this without help from people like you. We are
asking paasking parents and local businesses for their support with cash
sponsorships to help fund our program. All support directly benefits our
youth, and as a charitable donation, your contribution is tax deductible.
Sponsors may choose to receive recognition on the Club's website or
participate in other promotional programs that may be organized during
the season.

A non-profit organization, City SC Carlsbad expects to support over 300
rrecreational and competitive teams this season, totaling nearly 4500 kids.
With the City and Schools facing unprecedented budget restrictions, we are
facing higher facility usage, lighting and maintenance fees, and we know the
demand to support children in financial need is also on the rise. We hope
that you will choose to join us and provide some level of support. Please
review and complete the Sponsorship Application Form as soon as possible.
You may either return it to the family who is requesting support or contact
our offiour office at (760) 434-5600.

City SC Carlsbad is a California 50l(c)(3) corporation. We will provide you
with a letter of receipt for your records. You support may be tax-deductible
as allowed by law.

Thank you,

Jim Barnhill
President | City SC Carlsbad
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